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Lunch Served 
11AM-12:30 PM 
Daily.  
 

NEW MENU 
 OPTIONS  

in the  
Dining Room!!! 

 
Check 

my.Ozarka each 
day for the most 
accurate menu 

selections. 
 

Hamburger, 
Chicken Strips, 
Hot Dog and/or 
Salad may also 

be available  
each day.   

Prices vary. 
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Around Campus 
♦ Collegiate Ministry Meetings 

are Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 
11:00 a.m., in the Dining Hall.                     

♦ Wonderlic Testing April 2 at 
9AM an d 1PM in the Lecture Hall 
of the JEM Complex  

♦ Compass Testing April 4th at 
9AM in the Learning Lab of the 
JEM Complex. 

♦ Jean Jennings Memorial 
Scholarship Concert -         
April 5th at 7PM at the Ozark 
Folk Center in Mountain View.           
(see page 3 for details) 

♦ Phi Theta Kappa Induction  
         April 7th @ 6PM                                      
          John E. Miller L:ecture Hall. 
♦ CAAP Testing week of April 

7th.   
 

 

ONLINE CAMPUS CALENDAR  
AT WWW.OZARKA.EDU 

 UNDER NEWS & EVENTS 

WATCH FOR EVENTS 
AND ACTIVITIES TO 
BENEFIT THE IZARD 
COUNTY RELAY FOR 

LIFE!   

leadership at each  two-year 
college in Arkansas.   
 
To be eligible, students must 
expect to be enrolled at 
Ozarka College through 
Spring 2009, have completed 
at least 24 credit hours in 
pursuit of an Associate de-
gree by the end of the cur-
rent Spring semester, and 
have a cumulative GPA of 
not less than 3.25.   
 
 

Ozarka Commencement Speaker Announced 

The 2008 Ozarka College Commencement 
will take place on May 8 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
John E. Miller Auditorium.   
 
This year’s commencement speaker will be 
Deputy Director of Administration and Fi-
nance Arkansas Economic Development Com-
mission, Randy Zook.  Zook and his wife, 
Diane live in Melbourne.    Randy is a  gradu-
ate of the University of Arkansas and has been 
involved in Economic Development at some 
level his entire life and knows the importance of education to eco-
nomic development.   
 
Graduation practice will be held in the John E. Miller Auditorium at 
2:00 p.m. on Tuesday May 6. Graduates will meet in the Lecture Hall 
at 6:00 p.m.  On the night of commencement. Caps and gowns may 
be picked up May 1–8 at the Ozarka College Bookstore. 
 
The last day to file Intent to Graduate form to participate in the 
graduation ceremony is April 11, 2008.   If you plan to participate in 
the graduation ceremony, please contact Ron Helm, Vice President 
for Student Services by e-mail rhelm@ozarka.edu. 
 
A photographer will be available in the Conference Room of the 
John E. Miller Education Complex prior to graduation from 5:00-
6:30 p.m. as well as after the ceremony.  

Randy Zook 
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College Connection  
Ozarka College and  the Ar-
kansas Association of Two-
Year Colleges (AATYC) pre-
sent the Arkansas’ Two-Year 
Colleges Academic All-Stars 
scholarship program.  One 
student is selected to receive 
a $500 scholarship and  rep-
resent Ozarka as the All-Star 
at the AATYC annual confer-
ence.  
 
The Academic All-Stars pro-
gram is designed to reward 
excellence in academics and 

Are You the Academic All-Star!?!? 
Along with the $500 scholar-
ship, students are also offered 
full transfer scholarships to 
most four year colleges and 
universities in the State of 
Arkansas to continue their 
education.  This is a huge op-
portunity for anyone planning 
to transfer and could be 
worth thousands of dollars 
saved in tuition! 
 
For more information or to 
obtain an application packet, 
contact Vice President of Stu-
dent Services, Ron Helm at 
rhelm@ozarka.edu, or 368-
2027. 
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CCOT Training 

Tuesdays   

April 1, 8 & 15  

5PM-8:15PM 

-or-  

Thursdays 

April 3, 10, 17, & 24  

5:30PM-8PM 

C O L L E G E  C O N N E C T I O N   

TRiO Student Support Services will host a Career Seminar 
open to all Ozarka College students on  April 23rd from 
5:00p.m. to 7:00p.m. The theme for this event is Recession 
Proof Careers. John Petersen, Transfer Specialist for TRiO is 
organizing the event which will include nursing, criminology 
and social work careers, and others.  To sign up to attend this 
event, contact Petersen or Shelia Titus in the TRiO office at 368-2039 or 2036. 

Career Seminar 

Ozarka to Offer Child Care Training  
Ozarka College will offer two 
courses in child care orienta-
tion training (CCOT) in April 
at the main campus in Mel-
bourne.  This training is being 
offered in partnership with the 
Division of Child Care and 
Early Childhood Education of 
the Arkansas Department of 
Human Services and the Uni-
versity of Arkansas. 
 
This program is recommended 
for childcare personnel with 
little or no training in a child 
care setting.  Graduates from 
the CCOT course are also 

eligible to apply for Child De-
velopment scholarships appli-
cable for further training of-
fered by Ozarka College. 
Topics to be covered in this 
CCOT course include child 
growth and development, 
children’s health, developmen-
tally appropriate practice, 
handling emergencies, child 
safety, communication, obser-
vation, assessment/
accountability and human di-
versity. 
 
Participants may choose to 
attend the Tuesday night 

classes, which will be held on 
April 1, 8, & 15 from 5:00 p.m. 
until 8:15 p.m. or the Thursday 
night classes, which will be 
held on April 3, 10, 17, & 24 
from 5:30 p.m. until 8:00 p.m.  
Amy Pinkston, Director of 
Ozarka Kids Academy, will be 
the instructor for the CCOT 
course. 
 
Even though this training is 
provided free of charge, en-
rollment is limited.  To regis-
ter, call 870-368-7868. 

Instant Piano Workshop in Ash Flat  
handle different keys and time 
signatures, and simple tech-
niques of “counting” music.  
Students will have access to a 
keyboard to practice skills 
being presented in the class. 
 
Instructor David Haynes 
holds a master’s degree in 
music education with 25 years 
experience in teaching.  He 
has played the piano since the 
age of six, spending his high 
school and college years ac-
companying numerous solo-
ists and choirs and twice as 
piano soloist performing con-
certos with college and uni-
versity orchestras.  He now 
teaches private lessons in the 
Chattanooga area and con-
ducts workshops in colleges 

For the eighth year, Ozarka 
College Continuing Education 

Department will sponsor 
a workshop titled 
“Instant Piano for 
Hopelessly Busy Peo-

ple”.   The class will 
meet from 6:00-
9:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, July 9, 
in the Lecture Hall of 

Ozarka College – Ash Flat on 
College Drive. 
 
During the evening, students 
will be able to learn all the 
chords needed to play any 
song, in any style, in any key.  
Topics include how chords 
work in music, musician 
“shortcuts”, how to “speed 
read” sheet music, how to 

all over the Southeastern 
United States.   Mr. Haynes 
offers the Instant Piano 
course so that “anyone who 
knows where to find middle 
C on the keyboard has suffi-
cient musical background”.   
 
The cost for this seminar 
includes $49.00 tuition which 
is payable to Ozarka College 
plus a separate materials fee 
of $25.00 for a book and a 
60-minute practice CD to be 
provided by the instructor.  
Because space is limited, pre-
registration is required.  Con-
tact Kim Lovelace at 870-368-
7371, 994-7273, or toll free 
800-821-4335.  
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Foundation Hosting Concert Honoring Jean Jennings 

The Ozarka College Foundation 
Board of Directors will host a 
concert on April 5, at 7PM at 
the Ozark Folk Center in 
Mountain View for the Jean 
Jennings Endowment fund.  The 
concert will feature several 
local performers including the 
Leatherwoods, the River Rats, 
New Creation, and Gary 
Rounds with Pam Kirby and 

Danny Dozier.  The 
Bank of Mountain 
View is the corpo-
rate sponsor for 
this event. 
 
Jennings was a musi-
cian for over 46 
years and per-
formed with the 
original Rackensack 

Society and most recently with 
the Leatherwoods. She passed 
away in 2005 after a four year 
battle with cancer. 
 
Foundation Board Member, 
Susan Kemp, who was also a 
longtime friend of Mrs. Jennings, 
states, "Jean was a beloved lady 
in Mountain View who had an 
unselfish spirit and positive atti-
tude. She was active in the 
Mountain View Chamber of 
Commerce, Committee of 100, 
Stone County Medical Center 
Board, and PEO." 

 
 
The children of Jean Jennings 
are pleased that their mother is 
being remembered in this way 
and add, "The benefit that this 
scholarship will bring to deserv-
ing students will continue to 
honor our mother's memory."   
Once fully funded, this scholar-
ship will provide a $500 schol-
arship annually to a Stone 
County student attending 
Ozarka College.   
 
Admission to the concert is $10 
with all proceeds benefiting the 
Jean Jennings Endowment 
Scholarship.  Tickets are avail-
able at the Bank of Mountain 
View, Ozarka College, Ozark 
Folk Center, Country Time 
Restaurant, and Cornerstone 
Shoppe.    

“The benefit that 

this scholarship 

will bring to 

deserving 

students will 

continue to 

honor our 

mother’s 

memory.” 

-Jennings’ children 

Ozarka College Student Success Center and Arkansas Collegiate Drug Education 
Coalition will host an event to include a pedal kart and course to navigate while 
wearing fatal vision goggles at each Ozarka location during the month of April.  
This hands-on demonstration will simulate what it is like to drive drunk. 
 
Anyone interested in participating in this event may attend in the parking lot be-
tween the Miller and Hall building on Thursday, April 10th between 11AM-2PM.   
The course will also be set up in the parking lots of the campuses in Ash Flat on 
April 17 and Mountain View on April 24.    
  
Participants will receive free sodas and key chains for attending.   
 
For further information, contact Jenny Miller in the Student Success Center at 
870-368-2056 

Please Pass Me to Someone Sober 

Jean 
Jennings 



P.O. Box 10 

218 College Drive 

Melbourne, AR  72556 

Ozarka College 

Check us out online 
www.ozarka.edu 

The students of Phi Theta Kappa once again held their annual Easter Egg Hunt for approximately 40 young students from the 
Ozarka Kids Academy.  Several members of PTK, led by advisors Tracie Morris and Melissa Martin stuffed and hid more 
than 500 eggs for the children, as well as monitoring the hunt to ensure the children were kept safely on the grounds of the 
campus.   
 
Students eligible for membership in PTK must have a grade point average of at least 3.50 on twelve hours toward an associ-
ate's degree.  Membership in Phi Theta Kappa revolves around the four Hallmarks of Scholarship, Fellowship, Leadership, 
and Service.    
 
There will be a Spring semester induction ceremony for new PTK members on Monday, April 7th at 6PM in the Lecture Hall 
of the John E. Miller Education Complex.  Everyone is invited to attend the event. 

PTK Hosted Annual Easter Egg Hunt for OKA 

Our Mission is to  

Provide Life Changing  

Experiences  Through  

Education. 


